City of Calistoga City Manager

JUN 18 2013

RECEIVED

June 18, 2013

Dear Mayor Canning,

Unfortunately, I'm unable to attend tonight's meeting; however, I would like to take this opportunity to ask....since the city is allocating funds to help enhance our sweet town, I might suggest that you consider fixing the sidewalks. They are in dire need all over town. If this is a project that could be done, I might also request to put a sidewalk in front of 916 Foothill down to the new winery.

Thank you, for your consideration.

Avold And Carolee Arca